
From: Steve Fort <stevef@kx-kp.com> 

To: dodsoncf <dodsoncf@aol.com> 

Subject RE: repair work 
Date: Thu, Aug 1, 2013 1 :51 pm 

Tom - thank you so much for your advice and help on my house. It is always refreshing to find a 
professional who truly cares about the best outcome for the homeowner, not about how much he will 
earn on the job. I will follow your advice, and if I can be of service to you in the future (for oil and 
gas advice), please let me know. 

Thanks 

Steve 

D. Stephen Fort 

Trinity East Energy, LLC 

777 Main Street, Suite 3 I 00 

Fort Worth, Texas 76102 

817-820-7007 

Fax 817-624-1690 


